
 

 
 

Ryan Clark 
Site Acquisition Consultant 

750 West Center St, Suite 301 
West Bridgewater, MA 02379 

203-300-7310 
rclark@clinellc.com 

 
March 4, 2022 

 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 
 
 
RE:  EM-T-MOBILE-151-190729- CT11214D- 1669 Thomason Street Waterbury, CT 
  
 
Non- Completion of Construction Activity 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated with 
the above-referenced T-Mobile telecommunications facilities has been cancelled and will be 
incorporated in EM-T-MOBILE-151-210115 . 
 
 If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these facilities, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ryan Clark 
 
CC: Mark Richard  
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